Roy Roehl named

o new

John T. Rhett, Federal In-
spector for the Alaska Natural
Gas Transportation System, an-
nounced last week that Mr. Roy
F. Roehl, previously the presi-
dent of Chugach Development
Corporation in Anchorage, will
be his Equal Employment Op-
portunity/Minority Business re-
presentative in Alaska.

Prior to being President of
Chugach Development Corpora-
tion, Mr. Roehl was the Direc-
tor of the Safety and Equal
Employment Opportunity pro-
gram for the Meridian Contrac-
ting Corporation in Anchorage,
Alaska, and was a vocational
counselor for the Alyeska Pipe-
line Company during the con-
struction of the trans-Alaska oil
line.

He is knowledgeable about
Alaska and has prepared safety
and affirmative employment ac-
tion plans, and participated as

post

a member. of the Alyeska Com-
pany management team in the
area of Labor Management.

Mr. Roehl will, under the gui-
dance of Mr. John Alexander,
the Inspector’s Director of EEO/
MBE program, coordinate all
equal employment opportunity
and minority business activities
in Alaska for the Federal Inspec-
tor. He will report for duty on
November 3rd, to Mr. Amos
Mathews, Deputy Federal In-
sepctor in Anchorage, and his
office will be located in Fair-
banks, Alaska (907456-3611).

He was bomn in Dillingham,
Alaska, and graduated from the
William H. Seward High School
in Seward, Alaska. He has a
Bachelor of Science Degree from
Eastern Oregon State College,
and an Associated of Arts
Degree from Kenai Community
College.



